
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 9, 2020 
 

CommutAir Unnecessary Assignments 
 
Sisters & Brothers, 

 

As we know there have been a substantial amount of cancellations and crew scheduling has 

had to modify almost all trips. If you are an EWR commuter, please reach out to Crew 

Scheduling about you possibly commuting directly to IAD instead of having them deadhead you. 

We have already addressed this with the Company but want to remain vigilant. If you see these 

unnecessary assignments, please contact crew scheduling and your grievance representatives. 

 

Please continue to stay safe and healthy. 

 

In solidarity, 

 

Sara Gonzales 

Sara Gonzales 

GENERAL CHAIR 
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POST ON BULLETIN BOARDS 


